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Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Our Year 6 children were the stars of the show this week, in their performance of I’m an 11-year-old, get me out of here! In 

performances to the school on Monday, and to families on Tuesday evening, the children were all sensational. 

Congratulations to everyone involved, and to the team of staff who led the children. We were thrilled with the community’s 

support and now hope to make the Year 6 production an annual event. 

Next week, we will welcome most of our Year 6 children for Monday and Tuesday only, before they head off to Swavesey 

Village College on Wednesday. The children will have a barbecue and games afternoon on Monday, before welcoming 

parents and carers to their Leavers’ Assembly on Tuesday morning at 9.30am. See you there! 

Many parents will have received letters and documents this week regarding assessments that have taken place recently. 

These relate to phonics (Year 1 and some Year 2 pupils), Multiplication Tables Check (Year 4) and Key Stage 2 SATs (Year 6). If 

you have any queries, please let class teachers, myself or Mrs Adkins know. 

Next week, children will spend some time in their new classes on Wednesday and Thursday. We are excited to see the new 

groups working together, and to welcome the 2024 Reception Class for this first time. We hope your children will enjoy the 

sessions and the chance to work with their new teacher/s and classmates. 

I would like to share details of 50 things to do before you’re five, which provides ideas and activities for children in our Early 
Years Foundation Stage. There is a free mobile app and a downloadable booklet. Perhaps it will lead you on some adventures 
this summer… 

Finally this week, we would like to say a huge thank you to our parent and family readers, who join us each week to support 
reading across our school. Your time spent listening to our young people read is very valuable to us. Thank you! 

See you all next week for the last week of the school year! 

@fenhilp 

Monday, 15th July - 10.30am – 11.00am.   
2024 Reception Intake story time and play on our 
school field. Parents and carers will need to 
accompany their children to this session, please. 
 
Monday, 15th July –BBQ & Games 1.30-3pm for Year 6 
Leavers only. 
 
Tuesday, 16th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly @ 
9.30am 
 
Wednesday 17th & Thursday 18th – 2024 Reception 
Intake Session. 
 
17th, 18th & 19th July – Year 6 Transition Days @ SVC 
 
Friday, 19th July – Summer Term Closes 
 
Thursday, 5th September – Autumn Term starts (all 
children back to school). 
 
 
 

Dates, Reminders & Other Info… 

 

 
 
Piano lessons in school: 
Anyone interested in their child learning to play the 
piano from September, please contact Angie directly. 
Please contact Angie Collins  

M: 07764 212 636 E: Peartree996@btinternet.com 

Guitar lessons in school: 
“HURRY! 1 SLOT REMAINING!!! Our guitar teacher Mr 
Cory has 1 30min weekly slot available for a 
September start! If you child is aged 7 or above and 
would like to begin learning after the summer break, 
please send your child’s name, parents name, name of 
school attended, class teachers name for next term, 
contactable mobile number & home address directly 
via email to Mr Cory at jimmypagefans@hotmail.com . 
Please note that this slot is only available on a first 
come, first serve basis so get in quickly to avoid 
disappointment!!” 
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